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DLA-20 CHANGES 
 

SEPTEMBER 26, 2017 
 
Effective the weekend of September 23/24, 2017, the DLA-20 
questionnaire will also be updated as follows: 
 

1) The “Date DLA-20 was Completed” field cannot be greater than the 
current date (i.e., not a future date) 
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2) The “Date DLA-20 was Completed” field cannot be prior to or the 
same as the previous “Date DLA-20 was Completed” field. 

 
 
 
3) The “Date DLA-20 was Completed” field cannot be prior to or the 

same as the previous “Date DLA-20 was Completed” field. 
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If you have any questions, please feel free to email:  
marylandproviderrelations@beaconhealthoptions.com 
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